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Quilters’ Connection 

Comfort Quilt Committee 
 
Making and distributing Comfort Quilts is the primary community service activity of Quilters’ Connection.  (See Projects 
on the QC Website.)  The Comfort Quilt Committee encourages and facilitates member participation through the 
following yearly tasks:  
 

• Arrange two or three workshops per year, where members may start, work on,  or complete comfort quilts.  
Some workshops may be co-sponsored by other guilds.  

 

• Publicize workshops through announcements at meetings and notices in Quiltations and through QC’s e-
communications committee.     

 

• Receive donated materials that members may use to make comfort quilts. Materials may be organized into 
kits provided at meetings and workshops. 

 

• Receive quilts that members have made for the purpose of donating them. 
 

• Select appropriate organizations and individuals to receive comfort quilts. 
 

• Distribute quilts. 
 

• Prepare an annual written report (in June) on the number of comfort quilts distributed and the names of 
the recipient organizations. 

 
 


